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· Budget Allocations there were certainly some positive results in the allocations received from the university system (general fund dollars are appropriated by the legislature to the Board of Regents, who have authority to allocate those funds to institutions—capital funds are earmarked by the legislature for specific projects, such as the third phase of the academic core renovations). We still await the governor’s signing, which will happen by May 8 (if my calculations on the end of the 40 day signing period from the end of the session March 29 are correct). The Planning and Budget Advisory Committee meets Friday, April 27, to provide us with recommendations for potential allocations for one time dollars (to be committed before July 1); continuing annual new dollars (for allocation for FY 2019, beginning July 1, 2018). All new dollars allocated to the university were the result of enrollment increases last year. We are in the process of scheduling an open campus budget meeting, likely either May 2 or 3. 
· End of semester events As noted last time, we have an opportunity to congratulate our colleagues who have had positive personnel actions this spring, have completed a number of years of service, and who have been recommended for Smith Awards or University professor awards. This is May 1, to be followed by a reception in the Downs Center immediately thereafter. 
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